Calling all parents/carers

Find out how to further support your child’'s GCSE learning
journey with one of our free webinars.

Join us on one of our parent webinars where GCSEPod will give you lots
of hints, tips, and advice on how you can use GCSEPod to support your
child during their GCSE journey. Webinars are free to all parents and your
child already has access to award-winning GCSEPod.

2nd June @ 5pm
17th June @ S5pm
15th July @ Spm

To secure your place visit:
www.gcsepod.com/podup-presents-parent-webinars/




